NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

July 16, 2003

Michelle Taylor

Yates Petroleum Corp.

PO Box 420

Farmington NM 87499-0420

Re: Ristra #1, J 32-24N-09W, API 30-045-27561
Dear Mrs. Taylor:

The Bradenhead test report submitted on the above well does not supply the required information. Please
review Rule 115.B. and submit a completed report before August 15, 2003.

If no bradenhead valve is in place, submit a well configuration schematic including the wellhead and
casing strings before August 15,2003

Reference RBDMS CTP0319648894 on future correspondence.

If you have any questions, please call me at 505-334-6178, ext. 16.
Sincerely yours,

Charlie T. Perrin :

Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector

cperrin@state.nm.us

CTP/mk

CC: CTP
Well File
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